
 
 
 
 
December 3, 2010 
 
 
Submitted Electronically 
 
Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20426 
 

Re: Supplemental filing to attach a Certificate of Service to NYISO’s Errata Filing 
submitted December 3, 2010 in Docket Nos. ER11-2224-000. 

 
Dear Ms. Bose: 

On December 3, 2010, the New York Independent System Operator, Inc. (“NYISO”) 
submitted a Supplemental Errata filing in the above captioned docket.  In its filing, the NYISO 
inadvertently neglected to attach a certificate of service.1     

Therefore, the NYISO respectfully requests leave to supplement the record to include the 
certificate of service. 
 
I. Documents Submitted 

 1. This filing letter and; 

2. A properly executed certificate of service dated December 3, 2010. 

 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 

/s/  Raymond Stalter  
Raymond Stalter 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
New York Independent System Operator, Inc. 

 
 

                                                 
1 18 CFR 385.203 (2008); 385.2010 (2005). 
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